
 

Burke Ward Public School 
 

PO Box 678 
BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 
Phone:  (08) 8088 4700 

ABN:  18 246 198 266 
  

  
Teddy Bears’ Picnic   

  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
On Friday 1 December, Burke Ward Public School will be hosting their annual Teddy Bears’ Picnic. 
Little Burkies along with Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students are invited to join. Students can 
bring their favourite or most loved teddy bear or another stuffed toy to celebrate.   
  
Our event will commence at 10.30am in the school hall with a parade, followed by a dance and a 
sing-along to teddy bear songs. Little Burkies will receive their graduation awards. We would like to 
invite all families to stay for a picnic lunch in the school grounds during ‘Family Friday’ at lunchtime.  
 
The school canteen is available for lunch orders prior to 9am for students and their families.  
  
The school's sports uniform should be worn on this day for students in years K-2 and Little Burkies 
are encouraged to wear their Little Burkies shirts.  
  
We look forward to seeing all students with their teddies.   
  
Nicole Callaway      Kate Hogg  
Assistant Principal      Principal  
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